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Dear Parents,  

  

Third grade is going to be an exciting, productive year for your child.  Below you will find a 

general list of supplies needed for the upcoming school year.    

  

If additional supplies are needed, the classroom teachers will notify you in writing.  Thank you for 

your continued cooperation.  

  

             Yours truly,  

 

             Lisa Wargo, Principal  

    
                                                          

Grade 3  

 Personal box of tissues 

 Backpack or Bookbag 

 24 Sharpened Pencils (no mechanical pencils, please) 

 One pack of Dry Erase Markers 

 Sock or Whiteboard Eraser 

 Six Marble Notebooks (not spiral) labeled with your child's name 

 Six Solid Colored Folders with Pockets, labeled with your child's name 

 Pencil Case with the following items inside: Safety Scissors, 24 Pack of Crayons, 1 Pack of Colored Pencils, 

Pencil Sharpener, Erasers 

 6 pack of Glue Sticks and 1 Bottle of Glue 

 1 Highlighter 

 3" x 3" Post It Notes 

 Headphones (ex. Five Below, Walmart) in a ziplock bag with your child's name on it.  

 Two face masks (if required by current federal/state mandates/policies) 
  

In addition, the special area teachers have requested that each student have a two pocket folder for their class, 

plus the following supplies:  
• Art – Composition Book   
• Spanish –Notebook (should use the same notebook from previous year)   
• Spanish English Dictionary (from Dollar Store) 


